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Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U. S. Tuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:
'

Reference: Fermi 2
NRC' Docket Mo. 50-341
NRC License No. UPF-43

Subject: Portart Peport

In a letter to you dated February 10, 1986, the chairacn of
our' Coard of Directors, Mr. Ualter J. McCarthy, Jr.
provided a copy of the Independent Overview Committee's
report to him dated January 30, 1986. Mr. McCarthy stated
that Detroit Edison management had committed to accept and
inplement corrective actions with respect to the six
recommendations of the report and to address the problems
identified by the Independent Overview Committee as the
underlying factors which were the basis for the
recommendations.

On May 30, 1986 the Vice President - Nuclear Operations,
Mr. Frank E. Agosti, and I met vith the Independent
Overview Committee to inform them of the current status of
our efforts to address those issues. On June 27,
Mr. Agosti and I, along with morbers of our stcff, agcin
met with the Committee to discuss the status of our
efforts. At this meeting the Committee response was
favorable and its members recommended that Fermi 2 be
restarted. The attachment documents our justification and
criteria presented to the Committee at the June 27, 1986
meeting. It describes our actions with regard to each of
the recommendations and problems identified in their report
and discusser the readiness of Fermi 2 for restart.

060911o343 e60027
PDR COMMG NHCC
CORRESPONDENCE PDR



O'

!?r. Jamer G. Keppler.

July 2, 1966
VP-86-0080
Page 2

As indicated in the enclosure, the Nuclear Operations staff
of Detroit Edison believes that, with the completion of
certain activitics, Fermi 2 will be ready to restart.

Sincerely,

.Y - -

E. R. Sylvia
Group Vice Precident

cc Mr. !!. D. Lynch
'

!!r. U. G. Pogers
USNRC Docunent Control Desk
washington, D.C. 20555
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bec: F. E. Agosti
C. Borr (WPSC, Inc.)
L. P. Bregni
J. E. Conen
J. !!. Dutay
J. H. Flynn
J. D. Leman
R. S. Lenart
L. !!artin
S. H. Hoetzel
G. R. Overbeck
J. L. Piana
T. Randazzo

,

S. Savage
B. R. Sylvia
G. 11. Tr,ahey
A. E. Uegele
J.11. Wisniewski
R. L. Uoolley

} Approval Control
i Secretary's Office (2412 UCE)
'
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July 2, 1986

Jack Calhoun
Senior Vice President
Power 'Nchnology Division
General Physics Corporation
1 Northgate Park
Chattanooga, '1H 37415

Dear Mr. Calhoun: .

Many changes and improvements have been accocplished to address the
concerns and reccrrnendations contained in the Independent Overview
Cocnittee's report of January 30,1986, and the hTC concerns addressed
in the 10CFR50.54(f) letter of Decsber 24, 1985.,

The attached response to your report describes the actions we have
taken with regard to each of the six problem areas and the six
reccrrendations contained in the report. It also describes certain of
the other inprovements which have been irplemented as a result of our*

.

own introspective assessment. Finally, it identifies those actions
which rece.in to be ccepleted and describes the checklists and reviews
which will be conducted to assure that they are satisfactorily
acccr.plished prior to restart.

As indicated in our response, we believe that with the ccmpletion of
the rcraining items, Fermi 2 is ready for restart.

Sincerely,

+r
F. E. Agosti
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